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A Message from our Principal...  

The 2017-2018 year is almost complete. After all of the classes, practices, games, 
meetings, activities, and performances, we can reflect on our many great memories. 
To the graduating class, I want to express how grateful we have been to have you at 
OHS. You have been great leaders and have done so well academically. Good luck 

with whatever you might pursue. To the returning students, I 
hope you have a restful summer and we will see you in the 
fall.  Thanks to everyone in the OHS community for a great 
year. 

Tom Christensen, 
Principal 

OHS Calendar of Events 
Learning Commons —check this page for the latest library news 

Week at a Glance: 
 June 25-28—Final Exams 
 June 28—OHS closes for the summer at 4 p.m. 
 
Coming Events: 
 August 27 — OHS office opens after summer break 

 August 31 — Grade 9 Orientation 
 September 4 — First day of classes for 2018/2019 

Congratulations to Kyra 
Kjargaard whose photo was 
a winner in the Olds Library 
Teen Photo Contest. Kyra’s 
photo  was the winner in 
the "Space" category. 

Congratulations...  

Exam Information for 
Grade 9 students and 
their parents/guardians 
is posted on the OHS 
website.  If you have a 
child in grade 9, please 
read this information. 

 

Report Cards 
Report cards for all grades 
will not be distributed or 
mailed at the end of June.  
To check your child’s year 
end marks and comments, 
please use your Pow-
erSchool Parent Portal.  
For those parents/
guardians that do not have 
an account created yet, 
please watch your mail for 
instructions on how to set 
up an account. 

Our office will close for 

the summer at 4 p.m., 

Thursday, June 28, 

2018.  We will open 

after summer break on 

Monday, August 27, 

2018. 

Click Click herehere  for an update from the OHS Parent Council.for an update from the OHS Parent Council.   

The grad photos are now available for graduates to have. Grads, 
you are welcome to take copies of photos of yourself and 
friends, however we ask that you not share on social media any 
photos that are not of you, and if several people are in the pho-
to, that you have their permission to share them. Additionally, 
there are over 1,000 photos taking up gigs of space, so you may 
want to be selective which photos you take.  Here is the link. 

Check out the Summer 
Fun Teen Events that  
the Olds Library has 
scheduled for this sum-
mer.   

http://oldshigh.ca/view.php?action=calendar
http://www.oldshigh.ca/library.php
http://www.oldshigh.ca/documents/general/2018%20June%20Exam%20Schedule%20.pdf
http://www.oldshigh.ca/documents/general/Instructions%20for%20Grade%209%20Students%20and%20Parents%20Exam%20Week%20June%202018.pdf
http://www.oldshigh.ca/documents/general/2018 June Exam Schedule .pdf
http://www.chinooksedge.ab.ca/documents/general/2018-2019 Traditional Calendar.pdf
http://www.oldshigh.ca/documents/general/OHS%20Parent%20Council%20News%20June%202018.pdf
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1urFYxDzEkKwgUC2L7P1Ux3tuSqB9ob3j
http://www.oldshigh.ca/documents/general/Olds%20Library%20Summer%20Programs.png
http://www.oldshigh.ca/documents/general/Olds%20Library%20Summer%20Programs.png

